B3 FIAV\;,:;:mg:f::'r[%%;;‘gwwmc R I C K LAR S E N RANKING MEMBER

s i) 2ND DISTRICT, WASHINGTON COMMITTEE ON
Z330 WETMORE AVENUE, SUiTe 9F g TRANSPORTATION
gt Conpress of the Anited States
N e wasezzs BHouse of Representatives
{360) 7334500
B it THashington, BE 20515-4702
May 1, 2024
The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairman Ranking Member
House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations
H-307, U.S. Capitol H-307, U.S. Capitol
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

[ am requesting funding for the Holly Roundabout Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to
receive funding for this project is the City of Everett, located at 2930 Wetmore Avenue Everett,
WA 98201. The funding would design and construct a roundabout at 100" Street and Holly
Drive. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will reduce safety risks and
improve pedestrian access.

This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23
USC 133(b).

| certify that [ have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

{7 e

Rick Larsen
U.S. Representative
Washington State, Second District



